LEGION LOG

Colonel W. Rhoad D.S.O., M.C. a director of the Soldiers' a Commission is paying a visit to Terrad Bay on Wednesday Sept. 20th. He will be globe to discuss any problems laid before him ex-servicemen and women and to render assistance in any possible.

For further information I suggest that anyone interested contact the undersigned.

Well, the last Bingo we held went over with a bang. No less than 100 people turned out to enjoy themselves for two hours for only one buck. Many people who ordinarily are seen every Saturday night in either one or the other of the gymnasiums at Schreiber were in attendance and obviously having fun. Guess we should have something doing every Saturday night. What do you people think?

Let it be noted that the next regular meeting of the Terrace Bay Branch #223 The Canadian Legion, is to be held on Monday, Sept. 18th at 7:00 p.m. Let's see a good turn-out.

Forbes Cruickshank Secretary.

0-0-0

TD NITTITO

The regular meeting of the Cub Pack will be held on Friday, Sept. 15th in the armouries at 6:30 p.m. All Cubs please attend as final details will be given out for the weiner roast on Sunday.

NOTICE RE "CUBS"

Due to Scout Headquarters regulations, only boys who have attained the age of 8 yrs. will now be accepted into the Cub Pack.

Scout Group Committee.

Clubs or Organizations requiring checking services are requested to contact members of Scout Group Committee to handle same.

ARMY RECRUITING

Army recruiting officer will be at the Armouries on Wednesday Sept. 20, 1950 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Recruits will be accepted for Special Force and Permanent Force.

ST. MARTIN'S PARISH

Confessions:

Saturday Sept. 16 - 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 7:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Masses:

Sunday, Sept. 17 - 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m.

No evening devotions.

The Ladies Guild wish to remind everyone that plans are all set for the Monster Bazaar to be held on October 9th. Incidentally the Bazaar will be held on the main floor of the new Church building and will start off at 3:00 p.m. continuing through well on in the evening. As an added feature of this year's Bazaar the Men's Club of St. Martin's Parish are sponsoring a huge Bingo in conjunction with the Bazaar. Complete details as to prizes will be published in next week's issue of the News.

The September meeting of St. Martin's Ladies Guild will be held at the home of Mrs. J. Falzetta house #175 on Wednesday September 20th commencing at 8:00 p.m. sharp. All members are asked to be present as this is the last meeting before the Bazaar.

0-0-0

RACQUET CLUB CABARET

Tickets are now on sale for the Racquet Club Cabaret Dance to be held in the Recreation Hall Friday Sept. 29 from 9 to 1. Music by Adamo's Orchestra.

Tickets are going quickly and the first 60 tickets sold will be assured of a table in the main hall. Tickets may be obtained from Monty Paget (Engineering Office), Betty Cruickshank (First Aid), Olyve Harrison (Personnel Office) or Clarence Buck (Hotel).

Remember folks the dance starts at 9 pm.
Refreshment tickets will go off sale at

This dance promises to be one of the outstanding events of the years so get your ticket early and avoid disappointment. Dress is optional but, gals, wouldn't evening gowns add something to the occasion?

NEXT WEEK'S SAFETY SLOGAN

9:00 a.m. September 25th to 9:00 a.m. October 2nd.

"WORK SAFELY. ACCIDENTS BRING SUFFERING"